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DATES TO
REMEMBER

This week, students
and staff had a blast

dressing up for
Homecoming! Check

out our Facebook
page and this

newsletter for pictures
from this week. A huge

thank you to all the
parents and families

who encouraged their
children to participate.

We hope to see you
tonight at the game!
Kick-off is at 7 p.m.
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SEPT 13,  2024

Homecoming

Arrival & Dismissal
Arrival: 7:45-8:00 a.m.
Breakfast: 7:45 a.m.
Tardy Bell: 8:00 a.m.
Dismissal: 3:00 p.m.

SEPT 30
End of PTO Fundraiser

SEPT 30 - OCT 4
College GO! Week

OCT 3
Preschool Field Trip

Kindergarten Field Trip
Skating Party @ The Rink

OCT 4
End of 1st 9 Weeks
Fire Prevention Day

OCT 7 - 11
Fall Break - No School

OCT 17
Food Pantry

OCT 23
K/1 Sock Hop

OCT 24
2/3 Sock Hop

Fall Break
Fall Break is October

7th-11th this year.
School will be closed on
these days. Cub Club is

also NOT available.
We will return to school
on Mon., October 14th.
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Parents or guardians are responsible
for bringing any new, unopened
medication to the nurse's office. 

This includes cough drops.
Parents or guardians and/or a doctor
must fill out medical forms in order for

medication to be dispensed.
Antibiotics given 3 times per day should
be given at home: before school, after

school, & at bedtime.

TRANSPORTATION
CHANGES

ATTENDANCE

MEDICATION

Miss Veach and Fred are visiting classrooms to talk
about the positive character trait that we are

focusing on right now: RESPONSIBILITY.
At KES, responsibility means to take care of things

that need to be done, think before you act, use
self-control, do what is asked of you, and be

accountable for your actions.
Over the next several weeks we will continue to

focus on what it means to be responsible. Students
who demonstrate responsibility to the people and
things around them will earn T.R.R.F.C.C. tickets.
We will celebrate our responsible students with a

convocation and prize drawing!

Character Counts: Responsibility

We are celebrating College GO! Week next week.
This is part of Indiana’s annual initiative designed to

help Hoosier students plan for education beyond
high school by providing them with a variety of

information and resources. 
Help us celebrate by talking to your child about

what they want to be when they grow up.
Check out the flyer attached to this newsletter for

College GO! Week dress-up days information.

Substitute Teachers

College GO! Week

KES needs your help finding more substitute
teachers. If you are interested in subbing in our
school, please click HERE to apply to WillSub.
As the sub, you have complete control of your

assignments. Just indicate your grade level and
teacher preferences on your application.

Please call 877-855-7264 for more information!
If you have any questions, contact the KES Office.

End of the 1st 9 Weeks
The 1st quarter ends on Friday, October 4th.

Paper copies of your child's report card will be sent
home on Tuesday, October 22nd. Please review

your child's grades and contact teachers with any
questions or concerns you may have. 

As a reminder, Kindergarten and 1st grade use a
standards-based report card, while 2nd and 3rd

grade use a letter-grade report card.

Email Mrs. Wilson at
tiffany.wilson@cabeard.k12.in.us
with any transportation changes

Include in the email: 
Date for the change
Child's first and last name
Teacher
Destination
New bus number (if known)

Please send a note with your child on
the day they are going to a different

place. If possible, please do not call the
office with changes.

*Changes to transportation must be
received before 12:00 p.m.

Attendance is critical to your child's
success in school. All children are

expected to be in school each day
unless they are ill. 

It is important that students are
screened each morning for COVID-19

and other illness symptoms prior to
arriving at school. 

Students are allowed 20 absences per
year. A letter will be sent home making

you aware of absences. 

If your child will be absent from school,
call the KES office at

765-345-2151 or send an email to:

Mrs. Wilson  at
tiffany.wilson@cabeard.k12.in.us

-OR-
Mrs. Roland at 

emily.roland@cabeard.k12.in.us

https://www.willsub.com/


KES 
showed its

panther pride
FOR

Homecoming!





College GO! Week Dress-Up Days

For more information, visit:
www.learnmoreindiana.org

Friday, October 4th
Dress in your favorite college gear!

Thursday, October 3rd

Dress like what you want to be when you grow up!


